
 

 

                                                   November 2015 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

 

I am writing this reference letter to recommend Ms. Peggy Fitzpatrick and her company 
Ice Time Europe to anyone who needs support in preparing and operating sport events. 
I have known Peggy Fitzpatrick now for the past five years and I can honestly say that 
she is extremely helpful, knowledgeable and cooperative. 

Peggy has helped to optimize our family program during various IIHF Ice Hockey World 
Championships. The World Junior Championship and the U18 Championship categories 
are great opportunities for the families of players to travel with the team to these 
international events. Whenever these championships are held in Europe, Peggy and her 
team have been very helpful in organizing accommodation, setting up transportation and 
recommending dinner and tour options. Peggy is handling all family requests personally 
and she provides a high level of service. 

We would like to thank Peggy Fitzpatrick for all of her help in the past years and we will 
continue to work with her for future events. 

 
 
Scott Salmond 
Vice President, Hockey Operations / National Teams 
Hockey Canada 


